



										July 15, 2023

Dear Friends, 

I cannot thank you enough for choosing Sparrow’s Nest to be the recipient of your raffle this year for that beautiful quilt.  I can’t begin to imagine the amount of hours and love you all poured into making that beautiful piece of art and can only hope whoever won the quilt will appreciate it as much as I do.

The more than $5,200 you raised for our charity will be enough funding to feed all 100 of our families (more than 425 people) for an entire week.  Local families in Dutchess, Putnam, Orange, Ulster and Northern Westchester counties will be helped because of your hard work and generosity and I can’t thank you enough!
[bookmark: _GoBack]


Krista Jones, 
Founder and Executive Director, Sparrow’s Nest
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